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RE: MGLA240524-4215 Re: MGLA280324-9802 Re: F/up Mayor's Q time - request for meeting with
TfL 
Mayor's Inbox (mayor@london.gov.uk)  
 To:     

Dear 

 

Thank you for your further email about a meeting between Transport for London (TfL) and local residents to discuss the A3 and traffic impacts on
residential roads. Please accept my apology for the delay in responding to you.

 

We can confirm that TfL is happy to attend a meeting with residents and the Royal Borough of Kingston Upon Thames, and we understand that the
borough will be in touch shortly to confirm a suitable date.

 

In the meantime if you would like to speak to someone at TfL then please contact , Engagement Officer at
tfl.gov.uk.

 

Thank you again for your email.

 

Yours sincerely

 

Interim Deputy Head of Transport




